Lakehead

UNIVERSITY Department of English

Memorandum
To: Dr. Dean Jobin-Bevans, Acting Dean of Social Sciences and Humanities
From: Dr. Douglas lvison, Chair, Department of English
Date: 4 September 2014

Re: Renewal of Dr. Jenny Roth as Internal Adjunct to the Department of English

At its Department meeting on September 4, 2014, the Department of English voted to renew Dr. lenny
Roth's appointment as Internal Adjunct from 1 July 2014 through 30 June 2018. Dr. Roth (Department of
Women's Studies) holds a PhD in English, is an active researcher in literary and cuitural studies, has
served as a second reader for the English MA program, and has served on and chaired English
Department committees.

Please find attached her cv, which | have also attached electronically.

Yours,

Doug pison
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